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“Despite experiencing record levels of inflation and more people than ever needing 

our help during a cost of living crisis, we remain on track to deliver award-winning 

council services within budget this year. Strong financial management means that 

we have planned for the unexpected and have contingency funds that can be used. 

The situation remains tight as we head towards the end of the financial year and we 

keep the budget under continuous review so that we can take action where it is 

needed.”  

 

 

  


